
Newsletter 
We are now rapidly heading 
towards Christmas, with the 
Main Hall looking brilliant 
with 10 Christmas Trees and 
lots of decorations appearing 
around the school. 
There are Christmas events 
on over the next two weeks 
and the dates are listed  
overleaf. 
 

Christmas Fayre 
Thank you to everyone who 
helped out or spent money 
at our Christmas Fayre, it was 
an amazing success raising 
over £830 for the PTA (we 
will spend it soon!!) 
 

Choir 
Thank you to our school 
choir who managed to raise 
£81.50 for Trust Taylor by 
singing at our local Tesco’s.  
Everyone thought they sang 
beautifully!! 
 

Last Day of Term 
On the last day of term we 
have a Festive Mufti Day; 
where children can wear 
Christmas Jumpers, hats,  
antlers, smart clothing or  
anything else Christmassy.  
We ask that if children are 
not dressing up for the day 
that they come in school  
uniform (it is not a day for 
Iron Man costumes!) 
 

Poppy Appeal 
A big thank you from the 
Royal British Legion as we 
raised £94.40 for their 2016 
appeal. 
 
 
 

Christmas Performances 
A reminder that we would 
like you to bring an item for 
the Foodbank if you are   
attending one of our   
Christmas Performances.  
Thank you!! 
 

Marvellous Me 
Next year we will be using a 
new phone app called 
“Marvellous Me” to keep you 
up to date with good news 
about what your child has 
done in school.  More details 
to follow in the new year. 
 

Sports News 
A deserved well done to our 
netball squad who played 
this week at our first friendly 
match of the academic year 
at Kinson Primary School. 
 

Student Update Forms 
These have been sent out to 
years 5 & 6.  Please ensure 
these are completed and 
returned by 12th December 
if you have not already done 
so.  Thank you! 
 

Congratulations! 
 

The following pupils have 
gained their  

 
POT OF GOLD AWARD 

 
Charlie Farley 
Joey Doland 
Mary Waters 
Luke Horlock 
India Henry 
Scott Palmer 
Lexi Smart 

Freya Stubbs 
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RISING STAR AWARD 

 
Tom Lissenden 

Tiana Jones 
Effy Altun 

Sofia Pollitt 
Leah MacArthur 
Ellie-Mae Trott 
Scarlett Croft 

Alice Lissenden 
Rebecca Ralph 

Emma-Jane Gilbert 
Lily Stopa 

Bradley Jones 
Brandon Davies 
Holly Roberts 

Aidan Herbert-Dally 
Alfie Gibbs 

Jezel Culwick 
Cerys Roberts 

Kaydence Smart 
Kristina Mackinnon 

Jakub Valenta 
Duggie Ellis 

Gemma Johnson 
 

An amazing number of pupils!!! 
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Christmas Dates 
 
Thursday 8th December :  Kingsleigh Autism Group Meeting  9.00am - Any interested 
parents welcome (See below) 
Whole School Christmas Dinner 
Monday 12th December :  Year 1 Christmas performance -2pm - Small Hall - Year 1  
parents invited  
Years 4 & 6 visit church for assembly - 1.30pm 
You know who is in school 
Tuesday 13th December :  Year 1 Christmas performance - 9.15am - Small Hall - Year 1 
parents invited 
Year 2 Christmas performance - 2.30pm - Small Hall - Year 2 parents invited 
Wednesday 14th December :  Year 2 Christmas performance - 9.15am - Small Hall - Year 
2 parents invited 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmas celebration - 2.00pm - Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 parents invited 
Friday 16th December : Christmas Jumper day - break up at 1.15pm 
Monday 19th—Wednesday 21st December ; Holiday club available 
 
2017 
Tuesday 3rd January : School inset day - Staff return 
Wednesday 4th January : Pupils return to school  
 
 
 

We do not ask parents to pay for tickets for our Christmas celebrations, but we 
would ask that you bring something in for the Foodbank.  Just one or two items per 

family would be fabulous. 
 

Thank you 

 

 

 
Kingsleigh Autism Group 

We would like to invite you to our 
next “Kingsleigh     Autism Group” cof-
fee  morning to be held on Thursday 
8th December at 9am. 
 
As part of ‘my story’ we have a guest 
speaker coming in to share her per-
sonal       experiences about Autism. 
Please confirm with the  school office 
(01202528893) Glynis Page or Alex 
Poll if you will be attending the coffee 
morning. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 

 

 


